
Mid-Year  
Forum 2017
Politics. Policy.  
Practice Management.
April 26-29 • Washington, D.C.

Advocate for your patients. 
Guide ophthalmology’s future.
The Mid-Year Forum is one of the American Academy 
of Ophthalmology’s most significant yearly meetings, 
bringing the ophthalmology community together to drive 
change and shape our profession’s future.

Politics. Policy. Practice Management. At Mid-Year Forum 
2017, you’ll play a key role in driving the highest quality of 
care for your patients. You’ll directly advocate with federal 
lawmakers during Congressional Advocacy Day, hear about 
the new administration’s impact on health policy, and  
learn about public health approaches to reduce  
vision impairment.  

Keynote Speaker
Michelle Bernard, Political Analyst, 
MSNBC and Founder, The Bernard Center 
for Women, Politics & Public Policy, will 
deliver the keynote presentation, The 
View From Washington, during dinner  
on April 27. 

Register Today
Register for Mid-Year Forum 2017 and let our collective 
voice be heard. The registration fee is $200 ($250 after 
March 15).  There is no fee for Congressional Advocacy 
Day. Academy members in training receive complimentary 
registration to all events. 

aao.org/MYF


